



Dear First Grade Student and Parents/Guardians,

My name is Amy Gordon and I will be your first grade teacher this year.  I look forward to meeting you at the Northside Meet and Greet on August 6, 5:00- 6:30.  The Meet and Greet will be a great opportunity for us to meet and bring school supplies (school supply is attached).  I would like to take this opportunity to tell you a little bit about myself. 

I am from Harrodsburg, KY.  In 2005 my husband and I moved to Charlotte, NC.  There I earned my B.A. in Elementary Education from the University of North Carolina at Charlotte.  I taught Kindergarten in Charlotte- Mecklenburg Schools my first year as a teacher.  In 2009 we decided to move back home to the Bluegrass.  For three years I taught first and second grade in the Nelson County School District.  This is my forth year teaching at Northside Elementary and I’m looking forward to another awesome year full of fun and learning!  I recently graduated from the University of the Cumberlands earning my M.A. in Education (Read and Write Specialist).   I love school, movies, and spending time with my husband and our two dogs.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please take a few minutes to read the information enclosed.  Complete the parent questionnaire and have your child complete the getting to know you sheet.  Please return both to me at “Meet and Greet” or on the first day of school.  Also, please be sure to read Mr. Asher’s letter to get more details about the start of the school year.  I look forward to meeting you and working with you this year.  If you have any questions you may contact me by email at amy.gordon@woodford.kyschools.us.  

Once again, I look forward to meeting you and working with your child this year!



Sincerely,


Amy B. Gordon

